Highland Highlights

April 2024

Announcements

« Monday, April 1st, Shannon will be here to
take Graduation Photos of our soon-to-be
graduates in a cap and gown (we provide). Info to
come about viewing and purchasing. Girls
should wear a light color top and for boys a
button-down shirts with a collar works best,
but not necessary. Girl's gown color will be
white and boy's will be a medium blue.

Spring Photos will be taken on Friday, April
12th starting at 8:30 am. More info about
viewing and purchasing to come.

On Friday, April 19th at 9:30 am one of our
parents, Ms. Kellee West will be sharing with
us about her job as a paramedic. She is
bringing a Life Flight ambulance for us to
learn about and explore.

Preschool graduation for those going to Kin-
dergarten will be Wednesday, May 15th at
8:30 am. Please arrive at 8 to see the video
of our students. More details to come.

Look for parent surveys in your childs folder
soon to fill out and return.

Happy Birthday!

Reminders

With warm weather approaching, we
recommend that your child wear tennis
shoes rather than sandals or crocs so that
they will not get pea gravel in their shoes.

Remember, boots are only to be worn on Mon-

days and Fridays to reduce scuff markers.
Also your child can better run, climb, and play
outside in tennis shoes.

Our preschool is honored to be nominated
best preschool/daycare in Tullahoma's Finest!
Thank you to all who have put that trust in us!
If you haven't yet participated in the final
vote, and feel we have earned your support,
please go to Tullshoma News to find the link
to vote. Thank youl

Curriculum Topics

*Healthy Eating (A) * Farm (B & S)

* Growing (A) * Birds/Insects (B & S)
* Earth Day (A) * Manners (S)

* Following the Leader (A) * Pets (S)

*Zoo Animals (B)

Grady Bradford 04/16
* Louise Marty 04/23
Blake Gault 04/23




